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HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Greetings Alumni!

We hope this newsletter finds you well. It is with
great pleasure to welcome you into the Loyang
View Alumni family. We hope that you can make
a difference to our school community.

As our former student, you hold a special place
in our hearts. Your achievements and
contributions since graduating have made us
immensely proud. Your insights and experiences
would be invaluable to our current students, and
your involvement can play a pivotal role in
shaping the future of our school. As a valued
member of our alumni family, we hope that you
can:

e Continue to keep in touch with the teachers
who have taught you
Share insights from your respective fields,
industries, and experiences.
Provide advice and guidance on education
and career choices to our current students.
Celebrate shared experiences and being
involved in organising special events that
could foster a sense of belonging to Loyang
View.

May the new year bring you joy, prosperity, and
endless opportunities for growth. Let us embrace
the coming year with hope, determination, and a
commitment to making a positive difference.

We look forward to the continued success of our
incredible alumni family in the upcoming year
and beyond!
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HERE ARE SOME EVENTS THAT
YOU CAN LOOK FORWARD TO IN
THE FIRST HALF OF THE YEARI
MORE DETAILS WILL BE GIVEN TO
YOU CLOSER TO THE EVENT!

e AESTHETICS SHOWCASE,
FRIDAY, 8 MARCH, EVENING

e CROSS COUNTRY, 30 APRIL,
MORNING

CONNECT WITH US ON
SOCIAL MEDIA!

Tiktok
Instagram
Facebook
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https://www.tiktok.com/@loyangviewss?_t=8ikGIRNL7GT&_r=1
https://www.instagram.com/loyangviewss/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Loyang-View-Secondary-School/100063607026843/

